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About the support for the bush fire affected regions in Australia 

 

 

Kanematsu Australia Ltd. has contributed a donation of 20,000 Australian dollars to the 

Kangaroo Island Mayoral Relief and Recovery Bushfire Fund in Kangaroo Island, South 

Australia as disaster aid for the ongoing bush fires in the Commonwealth of Australia. 

 

In addition to offering our sincere condolences to those who have passed away from the bush 

fires, we would also like to express our deepest sympathies for everyone who has been affected 

by this disaster. 

 

We pray for the quick end and recovery from the fires in the affected regions. 
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